
Friday 14th February 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

14th Feb School Closes for Half Term 

24th Feb School Re-opens 

3rd - 5th Mar 
Book Fair – Infant Hall 3.30pm – 4pm 
(NB Open for Parent Viewing from 
3pm on Tue / Wed)  

5th Mar 
World Book Day - Dress Up and 
‘Share a Story’  

13th Mar 
Sports Relief - Charity Fun Day - £1 
Donation 

20th Mar 
World Down Syndrome Day - Charity 
Fun Day #LotsOfSocks2020 - £1 
Donation 

23rd - 27th 

Mar 
Nursery Stay and Play Sessions - 9am 

23rd Mar Parent Evening (Rec - Y6): 4pm-8pm  

25th Mar 
Worsley Woods Relay - Team 
Selection 

2nd Apr 
Non Uniform Day - Easter Egg 
Donation 

2nd Apr Easter Bingo Evening 

3rd Apr School Closes for Easter Break 

Spelling Shed Weekly Champions  
Congratulations to 2G who have been crowned this 
week’s Champions. Well done, keep up the good 
work.  

Broadoak Team Selection  
In school, we aim to give as many children as possible the 
opportunity to represent the school and are committed to 
providing children of all abilities with opportunities to take part 
in a wide range of sporting events. Team selection for all 
sporting events will be led by Mr Tinker, in liaison with class 
teachers and sports coaches. All team selection will be 
completed ahead of each individual fixture, allowing a fluidity 
within the team. Selection of children will be made on merit e.g. 
skill, attitude towards the sport, behaviour in class etc. Mr 
Tinker will be revisiting this information with the children in an 
assembly in the first week back after the half term break. 
Competitions are ongoing up until the end of July and will 
provide lots of opportunity across many different sports. If your 
child is selected to represent the school you will receive a letter 
containing information as well as a consent form. If you have 
any questions regarding sport in school, please feel free to 
contact Mr Tinker. 

World Book Day 
Once again this year, on Thursday 5th March, we will 
be taking part in World Book Day at Broadoak.  To 
celebrate this fantastic day we are asking the children 
to come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character, bringing with them their favourite story 
book (Please label your child’s book with their name). 
On the day there will be many exciting book themed 
activities happening. To allow parents or other family 
members/friends to join in with our ‘Share a Story’ 
theme, we are opening up the classrooms for half an 
hour slots at 9am and 3pm so you can share a story 
with your child. We do hope you will be able to join 
us. That week in school, we will also be hosting our 
Spring Term Book Fair. These will run on Tue 3rd to 
Thu 5th at 3:30pm. The Fair will also be open from 
3pm on Tue and Wed for those parents who wish to 
visit without their children.  

Year 5 Lledr Hall Payments  
Could I please remind parents of children in Year 5 
that this week is the deadline for paying the 
outstanding balance for Lledr Hall. Any outstanding 
payments will be followed after the half term break 
by the office staff.  

Safeguarding in School  
To ensure strong safeguarding procedures are in 
place, we would like to remind parents of the 
following information: 
 Miss Emma Samson is the Designated 

Safeguarding Lead in school - any concerns about 
a child can be reported directly to her via the 
school office  

 Mrs. Elizabeth Mullen is the named Safeguarding 
Governor - parents can contact the Governors 
directly by emailing 
broadoakgovernors@salford.gov.uk 

Parents can also report any concerns regarding the 
welfare or safety of children directly to the Salford 
Bridge Partnership who can be contacted by 
telephone on 0161 603 4500 from 8.30am to 
4.30pm, or outside of these hours you can call the 
Emergency Duty Team on 0161 794 8888. 

Pupil Voice Update 
Tue 11th Feb was ‘Safer Internet Day 2020’. To coincide with this, 
the House Captains have launched a competition which aims to 
raise awareness about staying safe, whilst having fun, online. En-
trants have been asked to design a poster about digital safety and 
the House Captains reminded the children about the key advice 
to follow when using devices. Be ‘SMART’: Stay Safe, Don’t Meet 
Up, Be Careful Accepting Files, Use Reliable Websites and Tell 
Someone if you see something which worries you or makes you 
feel uncomfortable. The competition is open to children from Y1 
to Y6 and the House Captains will be judging the winners who will 
have their poster displayed around school. Good luck everyone!   
In addition to this, the School Council started their ‘Speak Out’ 
initiative last week. The Council and the Online Safety Team will 
be visiting classrooms each fortnight to discuss current projects. 
They will also be holding a weekly surgery each Friday at morning 
break. This will take place in the KS1 and KS2 Hall and will give 
children the opportunity to raise any issues with the council di-
rectly. Please follow our Twitter page, dedicated to Pupil Voice, 
for regular updates: @BroadoakPupil. 
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